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Western Gold Resources Limited (ASX: WGR) – Suspension 
from Quotation 
The securities of Western Gold Resources Limited (‘WGR’) will be suspended from quotation immediately 
under Listing Rule 17.2 at the request of WGR, pending the release of an announcement by WGR.  

Unless ASX decides otherwise, the securities will remain suspended until the earlier of: 

• the end of the period stated in WGR’s request for voluntary suspension; or 

• the release of the announcement to the market. 

WGR’s request for voluntary suspension is attached below for the information of the market. 
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Principal Adviser, Listings Compliance 

ASX Compliance 

Level 40, Central Park 

152-158 St Georges Terrace 

PERTH WA 6000 

  

 

 

 

 

 

By Email: tradinghaltsperth@asx.com.au and 

damian.dinelli@asx.com.au  

 16 September 2025 

 

 

 

Dear Damian 

Request for Voluntary Suspension 

Western Gold Resources Limited (ASX:WGR) (Company) requests a voluntary 

suspension of its securities pursuant to ASX Listing Rule 17.2 effective from close of 

trading on Tuesday, 16 September 2025. 

The Company provides the following information in accordance with ASX Listing Rule 

17.2: 

• The voluntary suspension is requested to continue the trading halt pending 

the release of initial assay results from the grade control and infill drilling 

program at the Gold Duke project, and to respond to an ASX price and volume 

query received on 15 September 2025. 

• The Company requests that the voluntary suspension remain in place until the 

earlier of the commencement of normal trading on Thursday, 18 September 

2025, or the release of an announcement to the market regarding the subject 

matter outlined above, together with the response to the ASX price and 

volume query. 

• The Company is not aware of any reason why the request for voluntary 

suspension should not be granted, or of any other information necessary to 

inform the market about the voluntary suspension. 

Please do not hesitate to contact us with any queries. 

Yours sincerely 

  

Simon Borck 

Company Secretary 
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